
The Carol Service is such a meaningful and joyous way to bring our school term to a close.  The 

children are excited at performing and singing carols and the thought of Christmas holidays and 

Christmas Day spurs them on. A lot of time and hard work goes into the planning and performance 

on the final day.  However, we need YOU, the parents and friends of Ebrington to come along to 

Ebrington Church on that morning.  It is so much more enjoyable for the boys and girls when they 

know they have an audience/congregation. 

It is also important that YOUR CHILD IS AT SCHOOL ON THE FINAL DAY.  All children have an 

important role to play and will have taken part in rehearsals in the lead up to the day.  NOT being at 

school can cause confusion for others.  This year, the Service will start at 10.00 am and last 

approximately 1 hour. 

Important Arrangements: - Friday 21st December 2018 Carol Service 

 All children should arrive at school at the normal time.  

 Children will be bused to Ebrington Church for the Carol Service. 

 At the end of the Service all children will be bused back out to school. 

 

We hope these arrangements will help parents and ensure the events of the final morning are more 

enjoyable. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

B.F. Guthrie 
Principal 
 

 

  

 

Finally, may I take this opportunity to wish all parents, pupils, staff and friends a Merry Christmas    

                                                 and a Happy New Year.               

Pupils can then be picked up from school at approximately 12.00pm. 
(PLEASE NOTE THIS FINISHING TIME). 

School re-opens on Monday 7th January 2019 for all pupils. 

  


